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January 26, 2017 
 
 

*Public Notice* 
 

Bids for County Highway Construction Projects 
 
Whereas Minn. Statute § 331A.03 Subd. 3(b) allows a county to use its web-
site or recognized industry trade journals as a means to advertise to receive 
bids for construction projects.  Let it be known that from this day forward 
that Benton County will use the Benton County website, 
http://www.co.benton.mn.us/ as the alternative means to disseminate 
solicitations of bids, requests for information, and requests for proposals for 
transportation related construction and maintenance projects. 
 
For questions on how to receive a set of plans or bidding procedures, please 
contact the County Engineer at phone number 320-968-5051.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Chris Byrd, P.E. 
Director/County Engineer 
 
cc.  
 

http://www.co.benton.mn.us/

